
From: Derek Albertson
To: Liz Burdick; Colleen Bezanson
Subject: Watch Hill Subdivision; Old Colchester Road
Date: Tuesday, October 18, 2022 7:52:39 AM
Attachments: Outlook-iblwkfpc.png

Good Morning.  No concerns were identified in Sept 2022 Application/July 2022 Plans as
related to the Town of Montville WPCA sewer and water connection or capacity to serve. 
Best, Derek

Derek J. Albertson
Superintendent
CTDEEP Operator IV (Treatment) / NEWEA Operator IV (Collections)

M.A., Public Administration / B.S., Geology

860.886.3666 / dalbertson@montville-ct.org
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